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Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                           

Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Generosity 
Our focus within the three areas are as follows 

Attitude : Being Compassionate 
Awareness : Of the Needs of Others 

Action : Giving & Sharing 

Bulletin—Week 1 of Term 3, 18th July 2024 

 Dear Parents, Carers, Families and Friends 
Welcome back! Hopefully, all the children are rested and excited to return, I know most parents would be. 
The staff have been working hard over the past few weeks to plan and prepare lots of wonderful learning 
and teaching opportunities for the students so we look forward to working through Winter and head into 

Spring, ready to enjoy all the good things that it brings. 
Have a wonderful term. 

                                                                                                                                                                               
 
 
 

 
 

Parent / Teacher / Student Conferences Next Tuesday 23rd  July   2-6pm 
Next Tuesday we provide a formal opportunity for parents and carers to catch up 

with teachers. This conversation combined with the mid-year reports provides you 
with an accurate picture of progress as well establishing goals for the second half of 
our year. Please make time to come along. Your presence sends a clear message to 

your children of how we all see the importance of education in their lives. 
Bookings can be made via PAM. 

 
NAPLAN 

     Today we sent home our National Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy  NAPLAN 
 results. For families, these reports provide an outline of children’s achievement levels in 

  the curriculum areas of Reading, Writing, Grammar and Punctuation, Spelling and
       Numeracy. These results are a “snapshot” taken on the day and under test conditions so 

          there are many variables. 
As a school, the overall results provide us with valuable feedback in relation to our teaching 
and learning practice and where we can best work to be even better at what we do. For us, 
the NAPLAN affirms our work as well as providing us with another tool for curriculum and 
student evaluation.  

             /       
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On Friday 23 August 2024 the Year 6 students 
will be taking up the challenge to sleep rough 
to raise money for St Vincent De Paul. The 
challenge is to sleep in the cold, with only a 
sleeping bag and cardboard box for a night.  
To support, please donate online using the QR 
Code and click "Give Now". Any small 
amount helps. 
Thanks for your support in advance. 
Year 6 Students  
 

PLEASE USE QR CODE IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE 
 
       
 
 
Pope Francis has declared that a World Day for Grandparents be celebrated each year on the Sunday closest 
to the feast of Sts. Joachim and Anne, Jesus' grandparents, and has asked all parishes to organise a 
celebration. This year that is Sunday 28th July. 
Following last year’s very successful event, St John’s Parish & St Joseph’s School are planning a 
celebration which includes 10.30am Mass with Childrens Liturgy & a Blessing for Grandparents. Some of 
the children have already done fabulous portraits of a grandparent or elderly friend (and more in production 
next week) for the Art Exhibition in the Church which opens that day with a special Morning Tea provided. 
You’re encouraged to let all grandparents know about the event. Grandparents are invited to bring a 
grandchild! Children are invited to bring a grandparent! (or elderly friend). 

    Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45                                
 Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer                                                                      

July 17: Rahni O, Bindi L, Lenny G & Logan J; Sen S & T/H 
July 24 : Mitchell A, Will F, Xavier H & Romeo P; Senior T&M             

All Welcome! 
 

         
  

  
  
  
                              
  
  

Vinnies Winter Sleep Out 

World Day for Grandparents 

Dates To Remember 
Sun 21 July   Public Speaking Final 2pm Numurkah Primary School  
Tues 23 July Parent/Teacher Student Conferences 2-6pm 
Wed 24 July Sacrament of Reconciliation 6.30pm 
Sun 28 July World Grandparents Day Parish Mass 10.30am  
 
                                 
 
  
  

CROSS COUNTRY 
Congratulations to Jasper Brown & 

Aiden Power for competing today  at 
the State Competition for Cross 

Country. A sensational effort to make 
it to this level. Well Done. 

PUBLIC SPEAKING 
Good Luck to Mikayla Penny, Jack 
Robertson, Viaan Maharaj, Sophia 
McPherson, Jasper Brown & Lenny 

Gledhill in the Lions Club Public 
Speaking on Sunday 21st at Numurkah 

Primary School. 
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 
time! If anyone has any concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul. 

Next Fortnightly Debits: July 12th & 26th.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 
processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP. 

The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters. 

If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 
 
 
 July 
19th Crystal Trimby 

22nd CLOSED 

23rd CLOSED 

24th Volunteer 

25th Elodie Aldridge 

26th Tammie Rees 

29th CLOSED 

30th CLOSED 

31st Helen Osborne  

August 
1st Gayle Morgan 

2nd Kim Thompson 

5th CLOSED 

6th CLOSED 

7th Sheree Lawless 

8th Volunteer 

9th Helen Osborne 

12th CLOSED 

13th CLOSED 

14th Volunteer 

15th Gayle Morgan 

16th Crystal Trimby 

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you 
please arrange a swap with someone else or as a last 
resort let Marcella know in advance, so she is 
aware that she has no helper that day.  If you are 
unable to commit to a permanent day each month 
but are available to help out when you see a 
volunteer required, please call Marcella 0409 622 
589. 

 
Thank you to our fundraising partner Ritchies Community Benefit 
program. We received $263.41 for the month of June 24 from the program. 
Since we joined the Ritches Community Benefit program, we have received 
over $9500. Thank you also to those community members who have 
shopped at Ritchies as part of this program. 
You can download the App by scanning the QR code below or search for 
Ritchies in the Apple App store or Google Play 
 

Office News 

Canteen 
 

 

Community Notices 
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